
End-User License Agreement ("EULA")

Please read the following terms and conditions carefully before using 
the OPTION TRADERS TEMPLATE ("TEMPLATE"). Your use and installation of 
this copy of the TEMPLATE indicates your acceptance of this License in 
its entirety.

TEMPLATE here means Software, image files, all accompanying files, data 
and materials received with your order of the TEMPLATE.

If you do not agree to any of the terms of this License, then DO NOT 
INSTALL or use the TEMPLATE. 

If you have purchased a single copy from OptionsTaxGuy LLC ("OTG") which 
cannot be successfully installed on the buyer's personal computer 
(desktop or laptop), you may return it unused, within thirty (30) days 
after purchase, for a refund of your payment less a 20% processing 
charge. The 30-day warranty is applicable only to products purchased 
within the United States. Products downloaded to or shipped out of the 
United States are strictly non-refundable. 

This TEMPLATE, all accompanying files, data and materials, are 
distributed "AS IS" and with no warranties of any kind, whether express 
or implied, except as noted above. The user assumes all risk of using 
the program.  There is no warranty covering fitness of purpose, not 
meeting of expectations or needs in the mind of the buyer.  This 
disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of the agreement.

The Trial Version of the TEMPLATE may have limited features, may lack 
the ability for the end-user to save the end product, and will cease 
operating after a predetermined amount of time due to an internal 
mechanism within the Trial Version.

This TEMPLATE is for personal use only and may be installed and used on 
only ONE (1) computer or laptop.  OTG is the owner of the copyright of 
this TEMPLATE, all of its derivatives, title and accompanying materials 
are the exclusive property of OTG. All rights of any kind, which are not 
expressly granted in this License, are entirely and exclusively reserved 
to and by OTG. 

You may not rent, lease, transfer, modify, translate, reverse engineer, 
decompile, disassemble, password crack by brute-force or with third-
party software or self-created password cracking software or any other 
means or create derivative works based on this TEMPLATE. You may not 
make access to the TEMPLATE available to others in connection with a 
service bureau, application service provider, or similar business. There 
are no third party beneficiaries of any promises, obligations or 
representations made by OTG herein.

Microsoft Excel® is the exclusive property of Microsoft Corporation.

The information resulting from the use of the TEMPLATE is not intended 
to be used as the sole basis of any investment decision, nor should it 
be construed as advice designed to meet the investment needs of any 
particular investor. Nothing in the TEMPLATE constitutes legal, 
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accounting or tax advice or individually tailored investment or tax 
advice.  OTG, nor any of its officers, shareholders, directors or 
affiliates, does/do not make any representation or warranty, expressed 
or implied, as to the accuracy of the analyses, forecasts, the 
completeness, or correctness or make any guarantee or other promise as 
to any results that may be obtained from using the TEMPLATE. To the 
maximum extent permitted by law, neither OTG, any of our affiliates, nor 
any other person, shall have any liability whatsoever to any person or 
entity for any loss or expense, whether direct, indirect, consequential, 
incidental or otherwise, arising from or relating in any way to any use 
of or reliance on the TEMPLATE or the information contained therein.

Options and stocks involve risk and are not suitable for all investors.  
Investing involves substantial risk. Past performance is not a guarantee 
of future results, and a loss of original capital may occur. Nobody 
accessing the TEMPLATE should make any investment decision without first 
consulting his/her own personal financial and/or tax advisor and 
conducting his/her own research and due diligence, including carefully 
reviewing any applicable prospectuses, press releases, reports and other 
public filings of the issuer of any securities being considered. None of 
the information presented in any Tutorial, demonstration (“demo”) or 
instructional video should be construed as an offer to sell or buy any 
particular security. As always, use your best judgment when investing.

Any liability of OTG will be limited exclusively to refund of purchase 
price less a 20% processing charge. In no event shall OTG, or its 
principals, shareholders, officers, employees, affiliates, contractors, 
subsidiaries, or parent organizations, be liable for any incidental, 
consequential, punitive or any other damages whatsoever relating to the 
use of the TEMPLATE.

This Agreement constitutes the entire statement of the Agreement between 
the parties on the subject matter, and merges and supersedes all other 
or prior understandings, purchase orders, agreements and arrangements. 
This Agreement shall be governed by the laws of the United States and 
the State of Texas. 

You may not disclose to other persons the data or techniques relating to 
this TEMPLATE that you know or should know that are trade secrets of OTG 
in any manner that will cause damage to OTG.

This TEMPLATE and all services provided may be used for lawful purposes 
only.  Transmission, storage, or presentation of any information, data 
or material in violation of any United States, State/Commonwealth, 
County/Parish or City law is strictly prohibited. This includes, but is 
not limited to: copyrighted material, material we judge to be 
threatening or obscene, or material protected by trade secret and other 
statute. You agree to indemnify and hold OTG harmless from any claims 
resulting from the use of this TEMPLATE, which may damage any other 
party.

Optionstaxguy.com
OptionsTaxGuy, LLC
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